Liquor Licensing Board to meet on
Tuesday

The following is issued on behalf of the Liquor Licensing Board:

The Liquor Licensing Board will meet on Tuesday (January 30) to consider
four applications for transfer and renewal of liquor licences.

The applications are (not in order of discussion):

Kowloon:

Gyukaku Japanese Yakiniku Restaurant in Kwun Tong
Hing Kee Restaurant in Yau Ma Tei

New Territories:

Cheung Kee Restaurant in Sai Kung
"Brother Restaurant" in Tsuen Wan

The board will also consider revocation of the liquor licences of Les
Pucelles in Tai Hang and Magic Lantern Grill in Mong Kok.

The meeting will be held at 9.45am in the conference room, Room 102,
1/F, 258 Queen's Road East, Wan Chai. Members of the public are welcome to
attend.
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